Indian Law Resource Center

508 STUART STREET, HELENA, MONTANA 59601 TELEPHONE (406) 449-2006 • FACSIMILE (406) 449-2031

ROBERT T. COULTER, ESQ. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR TERRY L. JANIS, ESQ.
ADMITTED IN ARIZONA ONLY

January 13, 1994

WASHINGTON, D.C. OFFICE 601 E STREET, SOUTHEAST WASHINGTON, D.C. 20003 (202) 547-2800 FACSIMILE (202) 547-2803

CURTIS G. BERKEY, ESQ. STEVEN M. TULLBERG, Esq. ARMSTRONG A. WIGGINS

Wilma Mankiller Principal Chief R.D. 1 Box 168 Stillwell, OK 74960

Dear Wilma:

STEVEN M. TULLBERG, E.S. ARMSTRONG A. WIGGIN I am writing to thank you for your many years of support and particularly your membership on our Board of

Directors. As you may be aware, your term expired at the end of 1993. At the Board's meeting in December, we decided to create an Advisory Council of distinguished leaders and individuals who support our work but may not be able to serve actively on the Board. It is my hope and the hope of the Board that you would be willing to serve on the Center's Advisory Council.

In recent years it has become increasingly important that Board members be in a position to devote substantial amounts of time to Center business. Knowing the tremendous demands on your time, we felt it would be best not to re-elect you to another term on the Board, but to ask you to remain associated with us on the Advisory Council. The Advisory Council will not be expected to meet or to do other work. The names of the members of the Council will appear on the Center's stationery along with the names of Board members.

John Mohawk and I are elaborating plans for the Advisory Council that we will submit for the Board's approval. When the plans are approved, I will again formally ask you to be on the Council.

Again, let me say that your visible support, your membership on the Center's Board, has brought attention and respect for our work that we would not otherwise have enjoyed. You have contributed directly to the Center, and your membership on the Board has been a real help in our fund raising. I hope that this will continue with our Advisory Council.